
 

 

************************************************************************************************* 

HUDSON HEADLINER 

August 31, 2020  

************************************************************************************************* 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  Sept. 8th JH Volleyball Home @ 5:30 pm 

     Sept. 10th JH Volleyball Tri @ Adrian @ 5:30 pm  

     Sept. 10th  Board Meeting @ 7:30 pm 

     Sept. 14th JH Volleyball Home @ 5:30 pm 

     Sept. 16th JH Cross Country @ Drexel  

     Sept. 16th   On-line Book Fair (more info to come) 

************************************************************************************************* 

THE BRIGHT SPOT: When life hands you lemons, make lemonade. 
************************************************************************************************* 

BELLS & WHISTLES: Thank you to everyone for a great start to the new year!   - Mrs. Warmbrodt 
************************************************************************************************* 

Preschool: Happy Monday! We are ready for our first full week! Last week we talked about our daily routine and 

worked on learning our rules and expectations. We even had the chance to paint and practice our names. We do a lot of 

singing, so don't be surprised to hear some great singing at home. This week we will begin working on fine motor 

activities to help strengthen our pencil grasp. These include: stringing beads, picking up things with tweezers and lacing 

shapes. Don't forget to return your paperwork! Payment is due by Friday each week and you can pay me. Have a 

fantastic first week!   -Miss Stacie 

************************************************************************************************* 

Kind: I am excited to start off another great week! This week my class will be reading the book Stand Tall Molly Lou 

Melon. We will be completing a lot of fun worksheets that tie into the book and even a fun project where the students 

will be able to put themselves in Molly’s shoes. Our class will also continue to learn how to write letters and to be able to 

identify their corresponding sounds. We will also continue to learn numbers and discuss why counting is so important.   

 -Miss Rachel 

************************************************************************************************* 

1st/2nd: We started the year off great! Everyone is quickly learning the rules and expectations. Remember to keep up those  

reading logs. Second grade will have their first Spelling words this week. Both 1st and 2nd grades have already started  

working hard on their handwriting. I’m looking forward to a great school year!    -Mrs. Hird 

************************************************************************************************* 

3rd/4th: Welcome back everyone! We are off to a great start. Both 3rd and 4th grade will have a Spelling Test on Friday.  

-Mrs. Cooper 

************************************************************************************************* 

5th/6th: Welcome back everyone! 5th and 6th graders will begin 6-Trait writing with "Ideas" this week. In Spelling, tests  

will be given on Thursdays again this year. VocabuLit will be due on Fridays, with the option to turn in on Wednesdays to  

be checked over by me. In Science, both grades have started a unit on the solar system and will be putting together solar  

system models soon. In English, both grades will start by reviewing sentences and sentence fragments and subject and  

predicate. In Reading, both grades will be starting a unit on main idea and supporting details. In Social Studies, 5th  

graders are finishing a unit from last year on Missouri's government and 6th graders are completing their unit on the Civil  

War. 1st Quarter AR book requirements are due on Mon., Oct. 12th. Have a wonderful week!    -Mrs. Foster    

************************************************************************************************* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

************************************************************************************************ 

7th/8th: It's been great getting back into the swing of things.   

5th-8th Math:  Due to the abrupt end of the year, we have been spending a bit of time trying to get a sense of where the  

students are with what skills they've retained. So, we will be spending some weeks revisiting some of last spring's  

concepts and moving forward to get them in a better place to begin their next math series.   

7th/8th: In science, seventh grade is taking some time to review concepts related to various properties of matter. Eighth  

grade is learning electricity basics. In social studies, both groups have been talking about topics related to map skills.  

Seventh grade will be starting some lessons on Ancient civilizations in Egypt and northern Africa. Eighth grade will be  

studying the forging of America prior to the 17th century.  Tests This Week:  8th Science Friday    -Mr. Ewing 

************************************************************************************************* 

MUSIC: This week we are going to work on rhythm and note review!   – Miss Stacie 

************************************************************************************************* 

CHARACTER ED: We learned the difference between a sweet and a sour friend. A sweet friend offers support,  

encouragement, shares and uses kind words. A sour friend, does not think of others, does not share, and doesn't use kind  

words. We talked about what kind of friend you want to be! Have a great week!    –Miss Stacie 

************************************************************************************************* 

PTO: Thank you for your continued support of the Hudson PTO. Food Fair in Appleton City is continuing their 1%  

donation for any receipts from their store. The summer collection period ends today. Please send any receipts that are  

dated from May 1 - August 31 to school by this Friday. Thank you. 

************************************************************************************************* 

  
 

 

           


